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Memo to File 

From: Michelle Seguin 

 

January 23, 1995 

 

File of HSCA correspondence to Postal Inspection Service regarding Postal 

Service matters 

 

• There are two issues discussed in this correspondence: 1) HSCA 

requested a copy of "Q103", a letter dated 1963 and identified in 

FBI documents, and the Chief Postal Inspector fulfilled this request; 

and 2) HSCA requested a forwarding address for Mr. John Hart Ely, 

and an Officer-In-Charge employed with the U.S. Postal Service 

informed the Committee that Mr. Ely never filed a change of address. 

  


